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June Fayre 

30th June at 6pm 

It’s Preparation Time 

 

Hello Friends of Stratford School 

It’s that wonderful time of year - the weather is warmer; the evenings are lighter, and the June Fayre is approaching. 

FOSS wanted to share with you where we need your support and help to make this another successful fundraiser for 

the school.   

 

We need donations of items suitable for adults and children, lucky dip prizes and teddies for the Teddy tombola 

Tombola prizes can be donated to the school from the 4th of June and left in the crates outside the school gates. We 

will be running both Children and Adult Tombola’s so need donations of good quality items for the tombola. There 

will also be a lucky dip, so if you have a drawer full of party bag bits, now is your opportunity to clear out the drawer.  

The ever-popular teddy tombola will be held. Please drop your donations for the teddy tombola w/c 26th June. If 

you have a lot to donate, FOSS can always arrange to collect, just drop an email to 

friendsofstratfordschool@gmail.com or drop a note via our Facebook page. 

 

 

 Bottle Week: w/c 12th June: 

This is the week when you can bring in bottles for the very popular Bottle Tombola. Anything from shampoo, bubble 

bath, ketchup, fizzy drinks, wine, beer, spirits…. the possibilities are endless. If it is in a bottle, it can be donated. 

Crates will be available at the school gates at the start and end of the school day. 

Each class will be awarded points for the number and types of bottles donated and the class with the most points 

will win some extra playtime by Mrs Watkins 
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Home Produce & Cake Donations: 

This year we will be running a home-made produce & cake stall. If you make chutneys, jams, or fudge, make, and 

sew gift items or have spare seedlings for example, please considering donating to the stall. We will be collecting 

non-perishable items from the 4th of June.  

Cakes and perishable items can be donated and brought into school on the day - June 30th.  

 

 

We have started to collect several raffle prizes donated by local businesses and parents of the school. 

If you have some time to contact local businesses, drop letters in to shops in town or you or the company you work 

for can donate a raffle prize, please drop an email to friendsofstratfordschool@gmail.com  or contact us via our 

Facebook Page.  Raffle prizes don’t need to be vouchers or prizes, they can also be a Good Will gestures of 

decorating, gardening, cleaning etc…. anything is possible.  

Tickets for the raffle will go on sale in June and be sent home with the children 

 

 

Can you spare some time on the 30th of June? 

To make sure the June Fayre goes without a hitch we need a team of volunteers to help run some stalls, serve at the 

bar, or feed us all at the BBQ. 

As little as 30 minutes will make a difference, giving everyone a chance to help and enjoy the fun.  

Help is also needed to set up during the day and clear down afterwards. 

If you, your family, or friends can spare some time, please register on the link below and I will be in touch: 

https://volunteersignup.org/QX9TJ 

You can also drop an email to friendsofstratfordschool@gmail.com  or contact us via our Facebook Page.  

 

Thanks for your ongoing help and support and we can’t wait to get our Stratford Community together again 

 

FOSS Committee  
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